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Dear Parent,

One of the School Transport Drivers, bus 34, has had a positive LFT result and is now seeking a PCR test to confirm this result. At this present time he and his family are self-isolating. The PA has not had a positive LFT result.

Due to Public Health England Advice we have asked that the pupils in close proximity to the Bus are to seek a PCR test to confirm that they are negative before coming back to school.

We will continue to keep you updated of any changes, however, at present, the guidance given is that the school remains open. Staff will be taking extra LFT tests this week to ensure they are testing
negative too. We hope that this will reassure them, and you.

We have been advised professionally that if this situation changes, then we may have to close our school bubble. Once again we follow the guidance to keep everybody safe. Our apologies that this alert has come so close to the previous, but this pandemic is sadly not over yet. Our thoughts go out to the families involved.

Many thanks for your understanding in this matter.





Mr R Aindow
Head Teacher
Company No: 9481079      www.cumbriaacademyforautism.org.uk   admin@cumbriaacademyforautism.org.uk   
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